
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: March 28, 2024 

 

 

Barby Ingle Announces Candidacy for Arizona State 

Representative - Legislative District 7  
 

Apache Junction, Pinal County, Arizona: Barby Ingle, a 

renowned healthcare advocate, certified patient leader, and 

Pinal County Precinct Committeeman, confidently announces 

her candidacy for Arizona State Representative - Legislative 

District 7. Ingle, who has personally experienced healthcare 

challenges, has been a proud resident of Arizona since 2003 and 

is running as a Republican candidate in the upcoming primary 

elections. 

 

Ingle's robust platform is centered on fiscal responsibility, election integrity, border security, improving 

individualized healthcare for Arizonans, and supporting small businesses. With extensive experience in 

the healthcare industry, Ingle has been honored by several organizations for her outstanding advocacy 

work in chronic pain and rare disease management. She is the 2024 Alignable Business person of the 

year in Apache Junction, AZ.  

 

"Arizona is facing several challenges, particularly in the areas of lack of border control, education, and 

healthcare shortages," said Ingle. As a healthcare advocate, business creator, and author, I possess the 

knowledge, resources, and expertise to address these challenges effectively. I am committed to working 

tirelessly to ensure that Arizonans have access to affordable healthcare, a balanced budget, and a secure 

state that applies law and order equally." 

 

Ingle is deeply committed to supporting small businesses and strengthening the state's economy. "Small 

businesses are the backbone of Arizona's economy," she said. "I am confident I can develop and 

implement policies to promote entrepreneurship and will work to ensure a thriving economy through the 

legislation I help pass."  

 

Ingle graduated from George Mason University with a Bachelor's degree in Psychology. She has served 

on the boards of several healthcare organizations, including the International Pain Foundation, the 

Creating Patient Access Task Force, and the Arizona Chronic Care Together Coalition.  

 

"I am thrilled to announce my candidacy for Arizona State Representative - Legislative District 7," said 

Ingle. "My passion, experience, and knowledge, coupled with my connection to healthcare challenges, 

service as a precinct committeeman, and business owner, make me the ideal candidate to represent the 

interests of the people of Arizona Legislative District 7, including Pinal, Gila, Coconino, and Navajo 

Counties. We can build a stronger, healthier, and more prosperous Arizona together." 

 

For more information about Barby Ingle's campaign, please visit her website at www.barbyingle.com.  
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